
 

 

Maple Avenue Elementary School     
 

Frequently Asked Questions by Kindergarten Students 
 
Do we eat a snack and lunch at school? 
 
Yes, each classroom has a morning snack time.  Students bring snacks from home to eat in the classroom. 
 
Students can bring their lunch from home or they can buy lunch at school.  We have a monthly menu that 
shows what is for lunch each day of the week. 
 
Do we have a recess time? 
 
Yes, each grade level has a recess time.  Students can use the playground equipment and bring some toys 
from home.   
 
How long is the school day? 
 
We start school at 8:40am and end the day at 3:00pm (a little over 6 hours long).  
 
How do we get to school? 
 
Some students ride the bus and other students are dropped off by a family member.   
 
When do we have art, music, and gym class? 
 
Each classroom has art, music, and gym class once a week for 40 minutes.  There is a teacher for each 
subject. 
 
Do you have a library? 
 
Yes, Maple Avenue has a beautiful library with lots of excellent books and activities to complete.   
 
Do you have a school mascot?   
 
Our school mascot is a bear named Cubby.  When you become a Maple student – you’ll be a bear too! 
 

Frequently Asked Questions by Parents  
 
For much more detailed information, please see our Maple Elementary School Parent-Student Handbook 


